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I strongly oppose HB3644.  There have been billions of dollars given to non-profits to 

help solve the homeless and drug problems in Oregon.  I lived in Portland for two 

years and finally got tired of being over taxed and priced out of a city that I used to 

enjoy.  We need new government not more money for the homeless.   


